
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/12/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09509-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2025 1:37 PM 
To: 'Lynette Bontrager' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Objection/Concern with Proposed Grenelefe Water 8l Sewer Rate Increase 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 
From: Lynette Bontrager <labontrager.83@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2025 1:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Objection/Concern with Proposed Grenelefe Water & Sewer Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to inform you of my objection and concern about the proposed increase to water and 
sewer rates at Grenelefe. My late husband (James E. Beck) and I have been owners at Grenelefe 
(Aspenwood) for over 25 years, and have greatly enjoyed living here. But the rate increase estimates 
shared by the Aspenwood Board of Directors are at a level that I would not be able to afford. 

I appeal to you to please maintain rates as close as possible to the current rates, so that I may 
continue to live at the home I love. Thank you for hearing my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Charlene A. Beck 
75 Aspen Dr. 
Haines City, FL 33845 
ph 419-445-5971 
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